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May 11, 1984

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

Those of us in the Dallas Association
for Bilingual Education wanted to
further express our appreciation
for all that you have accomplished
over the many years since the
birth of the American G.I. Forum.
We recognize that you and your
leadership have contributed significantly
to the well-being of the Hispanic
in the United States and in turn,
to organizations such as ours. In
attempting to meet the needs of many,
you have also fostered the goals
of bilingual educators throughout
Texas and the nation. We, in the Dallas
Association, feel strongly that through
your leadership, you have worked to
meet the needs of the Limited English
Proficient child and it is our belief
that there is no one more meritorious
of recognition than you. Because of this,
the executive board of DABE has voted
to name one of our annual scholarships
to young graduating seniors in your
honor.

At this time each year, we raise money
in order to award several one-thousand
dollar scholarships. One of these
scholarships is to be entitled the
Hector P. Garcia Merit Scholarship.
This designation will be announced at
our Annual Spring Banquet and Installation
of Officers, May 18, 1984. We sincerely
hope to. hear from you, should you be able
to attend our banquet or have comments
that you would like to express to DABE
at this time.

Sincerely,

-7.-
Anne H. Vincent, President
7775 El Pastel
Dallas, Texas 75248


